
 
 

 
Snohomish County Council 

 
Committee: Finance, Budget, and Administration Analyst:   Jim Martin  
ECAF:    2023-0803 
Proposal:  Mot. 23-295     Date:    July 6, 2023 
 
Consideration:  
Interlocal Joint Purchasing Agreement with the City of Ridgefield. 
Background   
RCW 39.34.303 and SCC 3.04.220 allow that County to enter into intergovernmental 
cooperative purchasing agreements with other public agencies.  In 2013, Snohomish 
County began including language in its solicitations to allow other public agencies to 
purchase from contracts awarded by the County.  The City of Ridgefield and Snohomish 
County each desire to make purchases, from time to time, from contracts the other has 
awarded as a result of a competitive process. 
Council approval is required for all intergovernmental cooperative purchasing 
agreements. 
Current Proposal  
Council authorization for the County Executive to execute an intergovernmental 
cooperative purchasing agreement with the City of Ridgefield. 
Duration:  N/A 
Fiscal Implications: N/A 
2023 Budget:   
Is this in the current year budget: N/A 
Future Budget Impacts:  N/A 
Handling:  Normal. 
Approved-as-to-form:  Yes  
Risk Management:  N/A 
Executive Recommendation:  Approval   
Attachments:  Refer to the submitted ECAF that includes the following attachments: 

(1) Proposed Motion. 
(2) Proposed Interlocal Joint Purchasing Agreement 

Amendments:  NONE.   
Request:  Move to GLS July 19th for consideration. 
 
  


